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Jlr ...... ••11• 
Oma Hill Naor 
Osoa Hill, Jlary].lllli 

Dear Mr. ell••• 

, ... 30, 1141 

I h T& Jut ooapl•1•4 na4Snc 70v book, Ve •• .., • I 
wlah ,o \hank 70Ufor \he Mp1floeal oonlrilnlllon , ,n. haw 
nu lo our h1•,orlo mae 'b7 70v fol'lhl1.pt, laol1l , u4 
peraualft upo•l\loa ot lhe Palea,tu pn'bl•• la thNe ~ 
Wh •111l4 poll\1oa1 lhlnkiDc u4 ftna Mnl po1l.llon are .. 
ran oa he lnlenaltonal •--•• ,ov '8ok will .,. u a olNI' 
llpl an4 a P'•' heinaµac \o - ot pod.will no7ldlff9. 

We b&Te lone 1tMa la 7ov .. ,,. You have plaoe4 u 11114er 8'111 
pealer o'bllplloa b7 7fJIO:I ~orlul M4 ao•I llael7 Mole. 

Wl\la all &004 vlah••• I r•ala 

Me•• oor4lall7 youn, 

All» BJLLIL SILYD 
AHSaer 



SUMNER WELLES 

My dear Dr. Silver: 

Bar Harbor, Maine 

July 8, 1948 

No message that I have received with regard to my 
last book could possibly have given me more pleasure 
and deep satisfaction than the generous ~essage you 
have sent me in your letter of June 30. 

The courageous and enlightened leadership in the 
Zionist cause that you have so long displayed in the 
face of almost insuperable obstacles, and in particular 
the exceptionally brilliant part you have played during 
the last twelve months, necessarily make such a letter 
as that you have written to me deeply welcome and 
peculiarly heartening . I want you to know that I am 
indeed most grateful. 

The events of the past month, an particularly 
those of recent days, unquestionabl afford groun for 
renewed apprehension. I can only hope that, in the 
light of the experience it h as gained from its tragic 
blunders of this past year , our own Government is now 
at last prepared to assume that forthright leadership 
in behalf of justice and of ·vorld peace which under 
existing conditions alone can br ng about the kind of 
solution in Palest ne that vou and I both regard as 
indispensable. 

With my renewed thanks, and w th my best wishes, 
believe me, 

Rabbi Abba Hillel Silver 
American Zionist Emergency Council 

East 105th Street at Ansel Road 
Cleveland, Ohio 




